Welcome to Primary Dance Club!! WOOHOO!

Your child has signed up for the Dr GJ MacGillivray Primary Dance Club! This means that they
will be a part of the Winter Concert on December 1st (for the school) and December 2nd (for
families). Our rehearsals will be during first primary recess (11:15 - 11:35) on Day 2s which are
the following dates:

Monday, October 28th

Monday, November 4th

Monday, November 11th

Monday, November 18th
Wednesday, November 27th (Day 4)

It is the students responsibility to listen to the morning announcements daily in case extra
rehearsals are added before the Winter concert.

We only have 5 weeks of rehearsals and we will be using choreography from DJ Raphi on
youtube. Students can practice at home for extra practice or if they miss a rehearsal (because
they are absent, not because they went outside for recess!). To access the video look up “DJ
Raphi AH-YAY” (hitps://www.voutube.com/watch?v=UY6ZwKAM_80)

Please go over these expectations with your child and if you have any questions or concerns
please reach out: katrina fennell@kprdsb.ca

Your Dance Club Teachers,

Mme Fennell, Mrs Mcintyre, Mme Henri & Mrs Peters &
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